
Subject: PIA - Request Closed - PIA0001712

September 5, 2024

Dear Ms./Mr. R,
The following is in response to your email to Howard County Government’s Department of County Administration,
requesting information in accordance with the Maryland Public Information
Act, 4-101 et seq. of the General Provisions Article of the Annotated Code of Maryland (the “PIA”), which this oƯice 
received 08-22-2024.
Specifically, you asked for "Could you please confirm if there any Code Violations Open or Code Fees Due on the
below list of properties. 5027 MIDDLESMOOR COURT 6167 ENCOUNTER ROW 9470 LATCHKEY ROW
7305 WILLOW GLEN WAY 11885 NEW COUNTRY LANE 5518 WOODENHAWK CIR  5470 RING DOVE LANE D7-12
6217 STRATFORD COURT 8315 MARY LEE LN 5293 KERGER RD 6279 SANDPIPER CT
5821 TIMBERVIEW DRIVE 10214 WESLEIGH DRIVE 10608 ABIGAIL DR 9243 HOURGLASS PLACE 3725 VALLEY ROAD
7359 Hidden Cove "
Please note, the PIA grants you the right to review responsive and available public records that are not otherwise
exempted from disclosure, and to obtain copies of those records. A “public record,”
 within the meaning of the PIA, is the original or copy of any documentary material in any form created or received
 by an agency in connection with the transaction of public business. Accordingly,
a party responding to a PIA request is not required to answer questions or fill out paperwork.
DILP has researched all of the addresses for this PIA request and found no code violations or code fees due for
any of these properties. The OƯice of the Fire Marshal has no records of 

open violations of the Fire Code for the provided addresses. There are no open zoning violation cases in our
database for the following properties.
While Howard County has the right under the Public Information Act to charge you for search time in excess of
two hours, no more than two hours was expended on your request.
Pursuant to MPIA § 4-362, you are entitled to seek judicial review of this decision by filing a complaint in the Circuit
Court for Howard County or the Circuit Court in Maryland in the County
 where you reside or maintain a principal place of business. You may also refer any concerns about this decision to
the Public Access Ombudsman pursuant to MPIA § 4-1B-01 et seq.
Sincerely,
Keyonna Kinsler

Ref:MSG5124901
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i)
delete the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and
(iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the
presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware
transmitted by this email.

You don't often get email from tellhoco@howardcountymd.gov. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.


